Bee Family Centennial Farm Museum

Dear Friends and Supporters,

We have successfully completed another year, in spite of some family health issues (not COVID), and the restrictions. The attendance was twice what it was last year with 865 visitors. We had three large school groups and six other children's groups. There were three adult groups, one of which was the CSU Public Lands History Center. People were ready to get out and enjoy outside activities.

Pioneer Living Day went well on September 25th with 110 attending. We would like to thank the CSU History Club for volunteering for the event. We had a new presenter doing bobbin lace and a student from Rocky Mountain High School that presented pioneer women's clothing. Our intern Natalie Stacker made arrangements with The Global Village Museum to loan us several mannequins which were used to exhibit several articles of the museum's clothing.

We were able to participate in several events. We had booths at the Windsor Library and Museum 'Life on the Farm' event and at the Rist Canyon Mountain Festival. We will also have a booth at the Windsor High School STEM event in Dec. The Larimer County Farm Bureau group held their annual dinner and meeting here in September. Several of the farm's photos were included in a DVD which has been produced about the Mexican and Hispanic sugar beet field workers. It is called Los Betabeloros The Beet Workers. We attended a showing of it at the Lincoln Center in Fort Collins.

We also attended a presentation of the posters that the CSU Extension interns did. Our intern Gus Rudnick was one of about 60 other students that had a poster on what they did for their internships this summer. Having the two interns was a highlight of the summer. We enjoyed working with both of them and very much appreciate the work they did. We now have a Management Plan for the museum which will be very useful as we explore options for the future.









We do appreciate your faithful donations for the farm museum. Visitors express their appreciation for what has been preserved and shared at the museum.

Please return the combined 'Friends of the Farm' and 'Contribution Form' with your donation.

Please consider becoming a "Friend of the Farm" in 2022. Please return the combined 'Friends of the Farm' and 'Contribution Form' with your donation.

Our "Friends" membership includes:

• 2022 season pass & special events, Our newsletters and E-mail updates of our activities

Please return the information below with your membership and additional tax deductible donation and keep the card as your season pass to the museum. Thank you for your continued support of our goal to educate others about the farming history of Northern Colorado.





Donations of \$50 or more are recognized on our Donor plaque in our Museum

Member Ir	nformation (Please Print)	%
Business Name		I would like to contribute\$25 half acre
Address City	State Zip	50 acre \$100 north forty
Phone Email		\$250 quarter section \$500 section
Membership Level		\$ township \$ other
I Individual Senior Family	\$10.00 \$10.00 (60 and over; includes museum admissions for two individuals)	Bee Family Centennial Farm is a 501c3 non-profit organization. Your
Family Business	\$15.00 (two adults and two children) \$20.00 (includes museum admission for four individuals)	donation is tax-deductable. Please make checks payable to Bee Family Centennial Farm Museum

▶ Please remove this card for your museum admissions.

]	Bee Family Centennial Farm Museum 2022 Friend of the Farm Season Pass
	Name
	Valid only with paid membership Expires 10/31/2022 www.beefamilyfarm.org

We hope you agree that preserving our agricultural heritage is important and join in the success of the Bee Family Centennial Farm Museum.

Please consider the impact of your tax-deductable donation. Your membership and support are greatly appreciated.

Thank you for helping us preserve the architecture and artifacts of the Bee Farm while educating the public on farming life, methods past and present.